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Vision Care USA Holds 6th Annual Local Eye Camp

Vision Care USA held our 6th Annual Local Eye Camp at KCS in Bayside, Queens where we
examined 50 uninsured patients and selected seven to receive sight-restoring
surgeries. 

Thank you to our doctors, Dr. Daniel Kim and Dr. Geehyun Chun, our volunteers from KAMSA
and Bank of Hope, our community partner KCS, and our generous sponsors: Joh Foundation,
Bank of Hope, Judith Ehm Foundation, Overseas Koreans Foundation, United Healthcare,
KAMPANY, AKAM, UBASE, Jason Chon, Jiyong Lee, ASCRS Foundation, and St. Mary's Eye
& Surgery Center!

Thank You From Vision Care

http://visioncareusa.org
https://give.visioncareusa.org/Give-the-Gift-of-Sight-1


Photos from our recent Morocco Eye Camp (Nov. 2022) led by Dr. James Kim & Dr. Dong-wouk Park.

During this time of Thanksgiving, Vision Care would like to extend our special thanks to our
many doctors, surgical nurses, and other medical volunteers for helping to restore sight through
our Vision Care Camps. 

Thank you!

Save the Date: Tuesday, November 29th

Our #GivingTuesday Year-End Campaign launches this Tuesday, November 29th! 

Vision Care USA

https://give.visioncareusa.org/Give-the-Gift-of-Sight-1
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